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Phoenix Storm Policy 
Where there is a storm warning issued for the UK that impacts Phoenix Campsite in Morley directly 

or is likely to affect the nearby area such that there is a possibility of Phoenix Campsite being 

affected, the campsite support team, in conjunction with the District Lead Volunteer, will evaluate 

whether the planned activities for the dates concerned can go ahead or need to be modified and 

may also restrict access to the campsite if appropriate. 

In particular, this relates to the risk posed by conifers along the western edge of the site having had a 

number of significant branches fall within the past 18 months. To this end, high winds, and winds 

from a westerly direction are identified as key risk factors to be evaluated. 


